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August 1, 2018 

The Honorable Terry Tomek, Mayor 
City of Pasadena 
100 North Garfield A venue 
Pasadena California 911 09 

Dear Mayor Tomek, 
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The Pasadena Sister Cities Committee (PSCC) is honored to submit the report and recommendation of 
its Ad Hoc Committee on Africa regarding results of a search for our newest sister-city. 

The report outlines the Ad Hoc Committee's three-year investigation and research, highlights its 

criteria for finding a suitable sister-city, and presents its rationale for the proposed affiliation with Dakar 

Plateau, Senegal. 

On May 10, 2018 a copy of the report was mailed by PSCC President Fred Alcantar to all of the / 

members ofthe Pasadena Sister Cities Committee. Subsequently, at a Special Session on June 14, 2018, 

an oral presentation of the report with slides, was made by Ad Hoc Committee Chair Boualem 
Bousseloub to PSCC members. 

The presentation, followed by questions from the membership, concluded in a vote. The Ad Committee 
on Africa's recommendation to accept Dakar Plateau as our next sister city was 26 to 
accept, one to reject and one abstention. 

With our deep appreciation for bringing the report before the City Council at its August 27 session, we 
thank you for your interest in and support of our project and hope that we will receives unanimous 

votes. 

Sincerely L 
21~~ f 

jred Alcantar 
President 
Pasadena Sister Cities Committee Pasadena Sister Cities Committee 

08/27/2018 
Item 24 






















































































